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       BOARD TWEET  
     Due to a shortage of homeowners interested in hosting a garage sale in conjunction with others in Heritage Glen, we will not have a community sale this year, but will set a date well in advance for early summer 2017.         You’ll be notified in an upcoming newsletter so there will be ample time to prepare.  Hopefully everyone considering or planning to hold a garage sale next year will take part in our HG Community Sale.     MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
     The Social Committee has selected Saturday, June 18, from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. for our annual Heritage Fest picnic.  Full details are provided on the flier which is included in this mailing.  Join us for picnic fare and camaraderie; meet new neighbors and greet old friends.       Become eligible for a $25.00 gift card drawing by bringing a new, unopened bag, can or box of pet food or a pet care item for the “Pet 

Project” table.  You need not be present to win.      VOLUNTEER PROJECT  
      Lynne Michaels is spearheading the staining of mail box posts which will take place some time in June.  It’s not too late to contact her at 206-3998 to offer your services and help with the project.        NEW NEIGHBORS   
      We are pleased to welcome the following new homeowners:       Barb Korum, who resides at 276 Blue Heron Lane and previously lived on the “other side” of Woodbury, is retired.       Roque “Rocky” Caguingin and his three adult sons are the new residents of 394 Bluebird Lane.  Rocky is a supervisor at the Woodbury Walmart and all of his sons are employed at the same location!  

  



    David and Kathleen Short lived in another part of Woodbury before moving to 292 Blue Heron Lane.  David still works while Kathleen is retired.      Vera Ducept and her daughter moved into 443 Bluebird Lane, coming to HG from the Colby Lake area of Woodbury.  Vera works as a medical malpractice underwriter for the MMIC Group.       Thomas and Barbara LeClaire previously resided in Burnsville and moved to 455 Bluebird Lane in early May.  Both are retired.       A warm welcome to all - enjoy your new homes!  We encourage you to join any committee (the time involvement is minimal) and learn more about how our Association works.  Contact any Board member or Committee Chair for more information.             2016 ELECTIONS   
 
    The big presidential election is coming up this year.    The primary will be held on August 9, with the general election on November 8.    
    Washington County is looking for many new election judges, so please consider offering your services.  Although you volunteer for duty, you will be paid!  

    For more information, contact Washington County Elections at (651) 430-6790. 
 
       BUNCO NIGHT  
     Our April 9 Bunco Night was an evening of fun for all who attended.  We hope that even more residents try this easy dice game the next time we get together.  Watch for details in future newsletters and fliers. 
 
  
   TRASH COLLECTION 
     Celebration of the July 4 holiday will change our trash collection day to Friday, July 8.          GOING GREEN   
     The 2016 Washington County Guide to Recycling Household Hazardous Waste and Recycling Resources was sent to all residents in March.  You can also obtain the information at www.co.washington.mn.us/publichealth.       Get specific information regarding proper disposal of all types of recyclables, syringes, medications and electronics, hazardous materials, etc.      



   THINK ABOUT THESE 
 

1. It’s better to walk alone than with a crowd going in the wrong direction.  2. You cannot hang out with negative people and expect to live a positive life.  3. Never lose hope.  You never know what tomorrow may bring.  4.    One of the hardest decisions you’ll      ever face in life is choosing whether      to walk away or to try harder.  5.    Music is what feelings sound like.  6.   The mind replays what the heart can’t       delete.  7.   Be thankful for the bad things in life.        They open your eyes to the good       things you weren’t paying attention       to before.  8.   A pretty face is nothing if you have       an ugly heart.  9.   It’s hard to be happy if we refuse to       let go of the things that make us sad.  10.   When nothing goes right, go left.  11.   What doesn’t kill you makes you        stronger.  Except for bears - bears        will kill you.  12.  There are times when your greatest        accomplishment is keeping your        mouth shut.   13.   No matter how big a hammer you use         you can’t pound common sense into 

        some people.         HG WEBSITE  
 
    Access our HG website for Board meeting minutes, current documents, newsletter archives, board and committee information, forms, etc. relating to our community.  
    Click on www.heritageglenhoa.com.  Contact Karl Bozicevich at 739-6067 or karlboz@comcast.net with any questions, suggestions or additions.   
 
       PET CLEAN-UP  
 
     The May Special Edition newsletter addressed the issue of keeping our grassy areas as clean as possible.      We continue to see certain dog-walkers allowing their pets onto the lawns in front and in back of homes to relieve themselves.  Please keep your dogs on the street while walking them; when you reach the wooded areas along the paths they can move about more freely.         I WAS THINKING 
 

 Employment application blanks always ask who is to be called in the event of an emergency.  You should write '911'.    The easiest way to find something lost around the house is to buy a replacement. 



 Did you ever notice that the Roman numerals for forty (40) are XL?   Women should put pictures of missing husbands on beer cans.   The sole purpose of a child’s middle name is so he can tell when he’s really in trouble.   Did you ever notice that when you put the two words “The” and “IRS” together it spells “theirs”?   As for me, I'm just hoping God grades on the curve.   Ah!  Being young is beautiful but being old is comfortable.     NAMES AND UMBERS   
            BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 Jerry Peterson   Co-President       578-1516 
           Liaison to A-1 Maintenance  Jean Crotty        Co-President       774-6464 
           Liaison to Personal Touch   Gene Roggeman   Treasurer       702-7815 
            Liaison to Ad Hoc Rain Garden Committee  Jim Jacobs          Secretary        731-0764          Liaison to Architectural Control Committee   Susan Kallman   Member at Large  734-0887 
           Parliamentariain, Liaison to Social Committee      ARCHITECTURAL COMMITTEE 
 Julie Wright         Chairperson      501-1037      MAINTENANCE COMMITTEE   Karl Bozicevich     Chairperson      739-6067    
 

           SOCIAL COMMITTEE  
 Betty Koreltz        Chairperson      501-0897      To report problems, promptly notify any Board member directly or contact Personal Touch, attn: Heritage Glen Homeowners Association, PO Box 5233, Hopkins, MN, 55343, in writing or phone (952) 238-1121.  For general questions or to submit an on-line service, request it via www.ptouch.net, click on Home Owners Requests, then Service Request.      Remember, if you are planning any changes to your home, consult the Architectural Guidelines, Standards and Criteria publication.    If you’re not sure if your proposed change is pre-accepted, submit a completed Architectural Change Petition Form to Julie Wright at 451 Bluebird Lane for approval before any work is begun.   The HGA Architectural Petition form can be located under “Architectural Committee” on our HOA website.     RESOURCE EXCHANGE            CORNER  
     Do you know a good painter, carpenter or other trades person whom you’d recommend to others?  Please call Betty Koreltz at (651) 501-0897 or e-mail fbkoreltz@comcast.net. 
  
 

No recommendations were provided for  this issue. 
 
 

       


